
 

Attendance Matters at Carleton Park! 

 

 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th January https://carletonpark.patrust.org.uk/ 

Key Messages 

14th January  

Table Tennis 

Lessons  

Year 5 

 

18th January 

Reception 

Screening – 

Sight & Audio 

Tests 

  

 

 

CARLETON PARK’S STARS OF THE WEEK! 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Rosemary 

& Vincent 

Harry & 

Ruby 

Adeline & 

Harry 

Tommy G & 

Phoebe 

Julia & 

Sophia 

Manar & 

Tommy 
Holly & 

Summer 

 

Dear Parents / carers, 

Our weekly focus this week has been on pupil presentation and making this the best it possibly can 

be. Teachers spoke with children at the start of the week to ensure they were clear on our school 

expectations and ready to show what they can do! Children have then presented work in each 

subject as neatly as they can. The children who impressed us the most then received the Star of the 

Week certificate. 

Y6 Boosters 

Next week sees our Year 6 SATs boosters begin! 

Year 6 boosters are hugely important in allowing our children the opportunity to work in small 

groups with staff from across the school. The Year 6 SATs are assessments that provide a platform 

to demonstrate pupil attainment and for our children, they are the culmination of 7 years hard 

work. 

 

Year 5/6 Dodgeball Competition 
 
A small group of Year 5 and Year 6 children attended a Wakefield District Dodgeball tournament 
yesterday which was hosted at NEW College Pontefract. Teams from around the local area 
competed against each other in exciting fast paced matches! Team Carleton Park played amazingly 
only dropping one game to reach the final... unfortunately, the team narrowly missed out and 
finished 2nd! 

We are all extremely proud of our team's resilience, sportsmanship and teamwork! 

 

Attendance 

Attendance is improving week on week in school and I am very proud of our parents and pupils 

who display their resilience on a daily basis. It really is important to be in school as much 

as possible to support pupils academic and social development. 

 

Rec 

98.6% 

Year 3 

95.7% 

Year 5 

96.9% 

Year 4 

95.6% 

Year 6 

94% 

Year 1 

97.3% 

Weekly 

Whole School 

Attendance 

96.5% 

Year 2 

97.2% 

18th January 

Year 3 and 

Year 4 Boys 

Football 

Tournament 

 



 

  

Twitter posts 😊 

 

Visit Twitter.com to see all our posts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

After School Clubs 

Clubs have been postponed to after the half term starting from Monday 28th 

February 2022, more details to follow…. 

 

 


